
 
PERSONNEL BOARD 

NOTICE OF CITY OF DECATUR APPEAL HEARING 

CONTINUANCE 
 

 

 Wednesday, October 2, 2024 at 8:30am in the City Council Chamber 

located on the first floor of City Hall, 402 Lee Street, N.E., Decatur, 

Alabama.  Friday, October 4, 2024 at 8:30am will be set in the event 

additional continuance is needed. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to continue the 8/16/2024 Appeal Hearing of 

Kevin Jackson regarding disciplinary action taken against him by the Appointing 

Authority.   

 
Room occupancy restrictions will be honored.  Appeal Hearings are not a setting for public 

comment or disruption, and only the participants involved in the Appeal Hearing process 

will be permitted to speak.                                             

 

Done and ordered this 23rd Day of August, 2024. 

     

 

    ____________________________________  

Richelle Sandlin, Human Resources Director  

for Chairperson, Personnel Board of 

the City of Decatur, Alabama 
 

Noticed posted on 8/23/2024 


